
 

2 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are delighted to be writing to inform you that, following a national recruitment process, Miss 

Katherine Ogden has been appointed to the permanent role of Principal at King’s Oak Academy, a post 

she will take up with immediate effect.  As you are aware Miss Ogden has been performing the role 

of Interim Principal since November 2019.  

The process to appoint the new Principal featured a range of stakeholder panels and activities, 

including staff, students, governors and parents.  Miss Ogden was able to articulate a compelling 

vision for the academy, encompassing all key stages from Early Years to Key Stage 4, which focused 

on building and maintaining a strong relationship with the community served by the school. 

I am sure you will join us in congratulating Miss Ogden. 

 

Yours faithfully 

      

Mr S Taylor     Mrs D Owen 

Chief Executive Officer    Chair of King’s Oak Academy Council 

 

 

 


